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Borough of Newtown Historic District Commission 
Meeting minutes 5-6-2021 
[Draft minutes] 
 
Chairperson Gaston called the Public Hearing (online via Zoom) to order at 7:04 pm. 
 
Role Call: 

Historic District: 
Stephanie Gaston, Chair; Betsy Kenyon, Vice Chair; Mark Poirier, 
Secretary; Chuck Fulkerson, Commissioner; Ellie Whalen, Comissioner 

Applicants: Robin and Jason Lynch 
Other: Jay Maher (Borough Warden) 
 

Chairperson Gaston informed the commission that the applicant has requested a 
continuation. The BNHDC has hired a historical landscape specialist recommended by 
the Connecticut Trust for Historic Preservation to consult. He will require 2 weeks to 
visit 32 Main Street. 
Robin Lynch confirmed that she requested the continuation. 
The commission approved a motion to continue the public hearing on May 27 at 7 pm via 
Zoom. 
Chair Gaston noted that the application is dated April 7 and the commission must make a 
decision by June 7. 
The hearing was adjourned at 7:13 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mark Poirier 
Secretary 
  
 


